
VISION​ ​SCREENING​ ​SCHEDULED 
"Children ​ ​with​ ​impaired ​ ​vision ​ ​often​ ​are​ ​not​ ​aware​ ​of ​ ​their​ ​impairment; 

therefore, ​ ​they​ ​do​ ​not​ ​complain​ ​or​ ​seek ​ ​help." 
(National​ ​Association​ ​of​ ​School​ ​Nurses) 

September 29th - October 2nd 

GEORGE​ ​WASHINGTON​ ​ACADEMY 

In accordance with Utah law 53A-11-203 GWA will conduct a vision 
screening on the above dates for select students. Please be advised that a ​
vision screening is ​not a substitute for an eye examination by an eye 
care specialist​. If your child does not pass the screening, a referral will 
be sent to you through the mail and will be reported​ ​to​ ​the​ ​Utah​ ​
State​ ​Division​ ​for​ ​the​ ​Blind​ ​and​ ​Visually​ ​Impaired. 

Please indicate below if you ​DO NOT want your child to participate in this 
screening, and return the form to the school. ​If you do not return the form, 
consent​ ​will​ ​be​ ​assumed. 

I DO NOT WISH for my child, ___________________________________________, to                 
have​ ​a​ ​vision​ ​screening​ ​this​ ​school​ ​year.   

Teacher:_____________________________________________​ ​Grade:​ ​____________ 

Parent/Guardian:______________________________________​ ​Date:_____________ 
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